
This flyer is being distributed solely for informational purposes to District students as part of the District’s limited open forum policy. The activity and organization and/or 
individual named herein are not sponsored by the school or District. Participation in any of the activities described herein is at the risk of the participant. The District is not 
responsible for the accuracy of the information contained herein.  


